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BURLINGTON STREET RECONSTRUCTION DESIGN OPEN HOUSE            

TO TAKE PLACE ON WEDNESDAY, AUGUST 30, 2023 

 

The City of Watertown will host an open house event to solicit neighborhood feedback regarding 

conceptual design alternatives for its upcoming Burlington Street reconstruction project.  The open house 

will take place from 6:00 – 8:00 p.m. on Wednesday, August 30, 2023 at North Elementary School on 

Hoard Street East. 

 

The open house will be a “drop in” style event, with attendees able to see visual representations of the 

various concepts and provide feedback to the design team and City Staff regarding the proposals.  The 

project will be a full depth reconstruction of Burlington Street, including street, sidewalk, ADA ramp, 

utility, and sewer upgrades.   

 

The City is paying for this project using a combination of Community Development Block Grant 

(CDBG), American Rescue Plan, Consolidated Local Street and Highway Improvement Program 

(CHIPS) and other local funds.   

 

Consultants from LaBella Associates, Aubertine and Currier, PLLC and City Planning Staff will 

conduct the open house.  Media outlets inquiring about scheduling information or with any other general 

questions should call the City Planning and Community Development Department at (315) 785-7741. 

           

        

 


